
You're Invited! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Pediatric Vaccination Information Session. 

Date: March 15, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 

Location: Community Health Center, Conference Room B 

This informative session will cover: 

• The importance of vaccinations for children 

• Common vaccines and their schedules 

• Addressing vaccine-related myths and concerns 

• Question-and-answer session with healthcare professionals 

Please RSVP by March 10, 2023, to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Health Outreach Team 


